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 1st Knottingley Rainbows, 
Brownies and Guides 

 
 

We had a good start to the new term in September, welcoming 
some new members. 
 
We began our first meeting by trying some of the, much 
publicised, new badges. Rainbows did lots of giggling with the 
Laughter badge, Brownies got active with the Sportsperson 
badge and Guides thought seriously about friends and how 
important they can be for the Friendship badge. These badges 
are all from the Be Well Theme. Some of the girls worked really 
hard and tried out some of the new badges during the summer 
holiday, below is a taster of what they did. 


